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Senator Sollman and members of the committee, 

I'm Clair Klock from Corbett, OR. I urge your support for for HB4083. Others have 

expressed the pros and cons of the bill. Let me emphasize that this is another step 

up to the plate to help alleviate the effects of climate change. We need to show future 

generations that we care what happens to them. Let it not be said that we did not do 

our level best to address this critical planetary issue. Let us set the example.  

Thank you for your work. 

 


